
Term 2, Week 10 2023 

Dear Parents/Caregivers - Greetings, Kia Ora, Talofa 

We have had a very busy term this year and I would like to thank our wonderful whānau, teachers and 

students for the support given this term.  

Our Kapa Haka group will be performing at Hutt Fest on Wednesday night – we wish them well and I look 

forward to seeing their performance. Our Kapa Haka group will also be performing at our Matariki 

celebrations on Thursday. Thank you to Louana Fruen, Deb Neho and Serena Tahu for their help with our 

Kapa Haka group. 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Matariki Celebrations on Thursday – please see the poster below 

with all the details. 

A reminder that school reports go home this Friday 30 June for our year 3 – 6 students. 

Learning conversations are scheduled for Wednesday 26 July 9:00am – 8:00pm (a reminder that there are 

no classes on Wednesday) and Thursday 27 July 3:20pm – 8:00pm. A notice will go at the beginning of         

term 3 with booking details. 

I would like to welcome Lukas and his whānau to Wainuiomata Primary School. 

ESOL on a Plate 

Last Thursday our staff were extremely spoilt. Our ESOL children 

(children where English is an additional language) put a very special 

lunch for all staff. The group of eight students had prepared dishes from 

their home cultures from scratch and they were delicious! 

A huge thank you to our learning coach Suz Gibb for organising this very 

special event and to our wonderful group of chefs!! 

Please check out the photos and videos on our Facebook page.  

   

School C.A.R.E. Assembly 
Our next C.A.R.E. assembly is Friday 30 June at 10:30am – parents, 

caregivers and whānau are welcome to attend. 

 

LOST PROPERTY – Out by Room 9. After Friday it will be donated to 

charity.  

 

Adventure Week (Year 3 & 4) and Ngahau Week (Years 1 & 2) 

Last week, notices went home for Adventure Week and Ngahau Week. Can the return slip please be returned 

to school this week so we can make sure we have enough support for all events to go ahead? Ngā mihi. 

 

Happy Birthday 

Best wishes to these students whose birthday is this week or over the holidays: Paul, 
Dante, Jasmine, Taylor-Rae, Indi, Kaci, Jonathon, Eli, Haylee, Lilliana, Sebastian, Hayley 
and Thinuli.   
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Thank you! 

Special thanks to Sarah Nuku for her donation to our school. 

The money donated will be used purchase some reading 

resources for our older students. 

 

 
 

 

 

Important Dates 

• Wednesday 28th June – Kapahaka performing @ HuttFest  

• Thursday 29th June – Matariki Display  

• Friday 30th June – School Assembly – Last day term 2 – school finishes @ 3pm  

• Monday 17th July – First Day Term 3 @ 9am – Powhiri @ 9.30am 

Hope you all have a relaxing and enjoyable break – take care and see you all on Monday 17 July! 

Hei konei ra - Kind regards 

 

Allison Burdon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thursday 29TH June 3.30pm - 5.30pm  

- 3:30pm – 5:00pm - Classrooms open for whānau to look at artwork and try 

the Matariki treats in their children’s room. 

- 5:00pm – 5:30pm – performances from Te Ahurea Māori o Wainuiomata 

Tutahi (junior syndicate performers) and our Senior Kapa Haka group 

FREE Sausages will be available throughout the afternoon. 


